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Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Rear exit on 1006 Congress Street 
1 message

Katherine Detmer <detmer@archetypepa.com> Tue, Dec 5, 2017 at 9:34 AM
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Ann,

 

I just spoke with the owner of 1006 Congress regarding the plan for the rear entry door that is currently accessed by the
porch that is noted as to be demoed.  Her plan is to keep in place that rear portion of the porch and add any necessary
guardrails so that the rear door can remain in use. A new small porch will be part of the design on the Core & Shell permit
that we will submit later on and before any occupancy occurs. Please let me know if you have any questions.

 

Thanks,

Katherine

 

Katherine Detmer, Architect

Archetype Architects

48 Union Wharf | Portland, Maine, 04101

P 207.772.6022 | C 781.738.1522

www.archetype-architects.com
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